
Welcome to HUMC Preschool! We are excited for a new school year full of learning,   

playing and making new friends. It is a blessing to have your child and your family 

be a part of our Preschool community! Our first week of preschool has been so 

much fun getting to know the children and watching them explore their         

classrooms. Our monthly newsletter, Preschool Happenings, will give a glimpse into 

the program and keep you updated on important information. If you ever have any 

questions or concerns, please let us know. It is going to be a great school year! 

Preschool Spirit Night...Save The Date!  

Wednesday, September 24th will be our first Spirit Night of the school year! Come 

visit Graeter’s at 5410 Scioto Darby Rd. from 6-9pm and enjoy some ice cream and 

support our Preschool! 20% of the evenings’ proceeds will come back to our      

Preschool. Don’t forget to mention HUMC Preschool!  

Preschool Picture Day Is Coming! 

Picture days will be October 8-10 and we will let you know which day 

your child’s class will have their pictures taken.                               

More info coming soon! 

Preschool Emails 

Teachers will email a weekly update at the end of the week and include 

pictures and a recap of all the fun they had. If you are not getting the 

emails from your child’s teacher, please let us know so that we can fix it. 

Most of our communication is done by email so please make sure you are 

checking! 



Preschool Reminders: 

        Cooler Weather: Cooler weather is just around the corner so it is a 

good idea to put a sweatshirt or jacket in your child’s backpack. Please 

remember to label it! 

 

        Fresh Fruit for Snacks: Fresh fruit is a great snack idea but please 

help our teachers out and have it cleaned and cut so it is easier to for 

them to serve. Grapes must be cut long ways too. Thank you for your 

help! 

 

         Preschool Social Media: Don’t forget to follow us on Facebook and         

Instagram to see how much fun we have at Preschool! 

                                          hilliardumcpreschool 

 

         Preschool Playground: The preschool playground is available after 

the morning session from 11:30-12:30. At 12:30, it is closed so that our        

afternoon classes may use it safely. 

 

         Bring the Farm to You: The baby chicks are coming! October 1st, 

Bring the Farm to you will be delivering our eggs and they will hatch 

around October 15th. The classes will be visiting them in the office al-

most daily and we will be posting updates on our social media pages. We 


